
B U I L D I N G  C O M M U N I T Y  ON  C O M M O N  G R O U N D . 

Birchwood Camp Newsé aBuzz 

On behalf of all the Birchwood Camp staff it is our pleasure to be a 

part of leading Birchwood Camp into a new era to accomplish our 

mission of building community on common ground.   

Relena Lyddon Myers, Director  director@birchwoodcamp.org 

Karen Jennings, Program Specialist  program@birchwoodcamp.org 

Lisa Van Meter, Guest Service Coordinator stay@birchwoodcamp.org 

Tommy Myers, Property Specialist  manager@birchwoodcamp.org 

Radie Rapanut, Office Manager  info@birchwoodcamp.org 

Berneita Norris, Food Service  foodservice@birchwoodcamp.org 

Staff Transit ions!  Fal l  2016 November 15  

Limited Space!!   Register for Winter 

Camps & Events 

birchwoodcamp.org  

 

Register Now!!! 

Only 14 spots left! 

 

We are excited to announce 

Deans at WYBA! 

 

Jeremy Beckett, Dean 

Autumn Krueger, Dean 

 

We are busy planning great 

activities and family group 

time.  Our counselors and 

volunteers are counting  

down the days! 

Want to spend time at Birch-

wood for FREE?!?! 
 

New Volunteer Opportunities! 

 

Host:  We are looking for individuals 

or couples to join our Host Program.  

We envision this program to recruit 

and train volunteers to host retreat 

groups for 48 to 72 hours or so.  The 

host is provided housing (for hosting 

period) and meals.  The host will wel-

come the group, orient the group to 

Birchwood and policies and proce-

dures, and be available to assist the 

group during their time at camp.  A 

fun way to help at Birchwood and 

have a mini-personal retreat as well! 

If interested email                               

director@birchwoodcamp.org 

My family and I, including my husband, Tommy, and 

our two children, toy poodle, Ginger and two Holland 

Lops, moved to Alaska in June 2016.  Tommy and I 

grew up on farms on the prairie in Nebraskaôs San-

dhills.  We have lived in Wyoming, Colorado, and 

Quebec, too.  I hold a Bachelor of Science in Therapeu-

tic Recreation from the University of Northern Colo-

rado.  Currently, I am completing a Master of Arts in 

Outdoor Leadership from Denver Seminary.   I also 

have education and experience in nursing and social 

work.  My favorite ways to spend my ñfree- timeò are in fellowship with family 

and friends.  I also enjoy swimming, "backyard living," camping (especially 

campfire and ñbeachò time), fishing, archery, skiing and snowshoeing, gardening, 

nature and experiential learning / environmental / nature education.  My family 

and I enjoy traveling and learning about new people and cultures.   

 

For the past several months I have undergone extensive training and practical ap-

plication to bring me up to speed about company policies, practices and pro-

grams.  It is my pleasure to be a part of leading Birchwood Camp into a new era 

to accomplish our mission of building community on common ground.  As the 

new director, my hope is to create memories through fantastic programs and a 

culture of cooperation and community.  I look forward to providing opportunities 

for people to learn and grow in relationships through the implementation of new 

programs and approaches.  I also am excited to assist the board and community to 

provide facilities that radiate the philosophy of radical hospitality.  

 

Sincerely with peace and joy, 

Relena M. Lyddon Myers, Director 

Get to know our staff: New Director, Relena Lyddon Myers 

NEW  
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favorite cookie recipes?!?!   

 

We are so excited to introduce 

our newest event for the upcom-

ing holiday season.   
 

Come join us and do your Christmas 

baking!  We'll have at least 8 varieties 

of cookies to bake, with all supplies 

provided.  Bring your own storage 

container to take home your fresh 

baked cookies, ready for the holi-

days!  Register through November 

30th.  Children 13 and under must 

have adult supervision, and we must 

have 10 registrations to hold the 

event.  Give it a try and come join the 

holiday fun!  

Reintroducing                     

Winter Family Camp!   

 

We know getting away as a 

family is hard to do for more 

than a few days at a time.  

Thatôs why we are offering 

more chances for families to 

attend Family Camp through-

out the year.  We are planning 4 

Family Camp weekends 

throughout 2017.  Letôs begin 

with Winter Family Campé a 

low-key family weekend.  

Sledding, skating, hiking, 

games, crafts, fellowship and 

worship.  Let us do the cooking 

and help your family build 

memories that will last forever!   

Liz Hoffman has transitioned out of her role in Reservations. She and her husband, Brent, 

are preparing to serve in Czech Republic for two years with TEAM, please follow their pro-

gress at https://team.org/about/profile/1493  


